
MASC Austin Properties, Inc. 

Coronavirus Response 
 

 

In response to the growing concerns with the spread of the Coronavirus 

(COVID-19), we would like to inform you of the decisions we have made to 

help prevent further exposure. 

    
 Suspension of Board Meetings 

 Suspension of Community Event Attendance by API Staff 

 Suspension of Office Visitation 

 

We regret we have to modify our open door policy and hope that our 

residents understand. 

 

Payments/correspondence can be left through the drop box located to the 

right of our front door. CASH WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AT THIS 

TIME. 
 

Requests can be made by email, fax, or mail.  Please refer to our website 

(www.mascapi.com) for contact information for your community. 

 

Should you require in person assistance, please contact our office and we 

will make arrangements accordingly. 

 

We will continue to monitor this situation and keep you informed of any 

changes.   

 

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

MASC Austin Properties, Inc. 

713.776.1771 

 

www.mascapi.com 

http://www.mascapi.com/
http://www.mascapi.com/

